
 Holywell News  
Important Dates: 

01&02.03.16—parent/teacher consultations 

03.03.16—World Book Day. Children are  

invited to dress as a book character. 

03.03.16—9am Year 1 class assembly 

10.03.16—9am Y4 class assembly 

17.3.16—9am Maths workshop for parents 

21.03.16—Spring Disco (PAF to announce  

details nearer the time) 

23.03.15—Last reading count today—all  

reading records need to be in school by 9am 

23.03.16—Children are invited to bring into 

school decorated eggs for tomorrow’s  

eggstravaganza competition……. Eggs need to 

be brought to the school hall between 8.40am 

and 8.50am today ONLY. 

No entries can be added after this time due 

to display requirements. 

24.03.16—9am Easter Eggstravaganza—all 

welcome! 

24.03.15—3pm school breaks for Easter. 

12.04.16—School resumes for the children 

 

Headteacher : Mrs Sarah Brett  web: www.holywell.northumberland.sch.uk 

Tel: 0191 2370384  e mail admin@holywell.northumberland.sch.uk      

Parents Forum contact :Text:  0778 935 0947 

e-mail: holywell.parentforum@northumberland.gov.uk 

Suggestion box: outside school office 

Reminders: 

To ensure the health and safety of 

everyone: 

 Dogs are not permitted on school 

grounds whatsoever. 

 Please push bikes or scooters whilst 

on the yard to prevent accidents. 

 Children line up from 8.55am each 

day and are taken into school by 

their class teacher. To avoid    

congestion and to safeguard pupils, 

adults are asked to leave children 

in the care of their teacher on the 

yard (except Reception and Nursery 

pupils who may be accompanied to 

their class). 

NEWS 

It is certainly proving to be very variable weather at 

the minute.  With this in mind, can we ask all  

parents/carers to ensure that their children are sent 

to school with suitable outdoor footwear (allowing for 

both damp and frosty conditions) and a warm outdoor 

coat. 

Wherever possible, we will allow the children out at 

break and lunchtimes for some fresh air and to run 

off some energy.  

We are experiencing an  

increasing number of children coming to school with-

out suitable clothing to enjoy outside playtimes. 

Hats and gloves are a huge benefit too—but please 

ensure all items are named. 

  

 Stars of the Week 

w/c 22.02.16 Nur— Harri     Rec— Kate Year 1— Chloe  Year 3— Amelia    Year 4— Chad 

 

 Golden Table  

w/c 29.02.16 Kaden, Mckenzie and Zak 




